
STATE  OF  VERMONT

WATER RESOURCES BOARD
MONTPELIER, “EAMONT  05602

,802, 828-2875

DATE : July 28, 1989

TO: All Parties In re: Appeal of Manaqement of Lakes and
Ponds Permit #89-23 issued to the Department of Fish
and Wildlife

FROM: William A. Bartlett, Executive Officer

RE: Withdrawal of Permit

In a letter to the Water Resources Board dated July 19,
1989, the Department of Fish and Wildlife withdrew Management of
Lakes and Ponds Permit #89-23. In light of the permittee's
decision not to proceed under the permit in question, the appeals
of Robert Marcotte and Robert Gillin are moot and therefore the
Water Resources Board considers this proceeding to be concluded.

/- Please let me know if there are any questions.
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Enclosure



AGENCYOFNATURALRESOURCES
103 South Main Street, 10 South

Waterbury, Vermont 05676
802-244-7331

DEPARTMENT OF FISH AND WILDLIFE

Willlam A. BartleLt
Water Resources Board
%State Post Office
Montpelier, Vermont 05602

Dear Mr. Bartlett:

July 19, 19a9

I am wrltlng to intorn you that Lhe Department of Fish &
Wildlife has requested the Department of Envirsnmental
Conservation to wltndraw the lakes and ponds permrt used for the
Holcomb Bay Access in Isle La Monte. The Department of
Environmental Conservation has ayceed :o withdraw the permit.

While tnis Department intends to resubmit iLs appllcatlon for
a lakes and ponds permlc In the near ruture, the withdrawal of tne
current permit eliminates cne need for r;he board to consider the
above captioned appeal.

If you have any questIons, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

cc:Steve Macshall, Esq.
Robert Gillin
Robert Xarcotte
Ann F. Whiteley, Esq.


